
SINDHI COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCE 

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

Department of Mathematics in association with IQAC organised an awareness program 

on the topic “GENDER SENSITISATION PROGRAM” on 21-09-2022 (Wednesday)                         

at 12:30 pm to 2:30 pm. Mrs. Priya Juliet, Director, Kanya Raksha Foundation, addressed the 

gathering. Around 200 students from various departments participated in this awareness 

program. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 


